
 
 

Spell-a-thon! 
 
 

Mark your calendars!  The 13th Annual Spell-a-thon will be on Friday, February 4, 2011. 
 
Sponsored by the Pleasant Hill Elementary Education Foundation, this long-standing annual event 
challenges kids academically while earning money to fund teaching staff for Language Arts and Math, 
the computer instructional assistant, the computer lab, PE instructional assistants, and M.A.R.E. 
(Oceans Week).  Your donations are 100% tax deductible and remember, many companies will match 
your gift dollar for dollar.  All pledges sheets are due in the day of the test and will be returned with the 
graded papers.  Donations are due by Friday, Feb. 25, 2011.   
 
Help make PHE an even better place for our children to learn and grow! 
 

THIS YEARS AWARDS 
 

 
PARTICIPATATION AWARDS – Students who spell 100% of the words correctly will receive a blue 
ribbon and students who spell at least 80% correctly will receive a red ribbon.  All other students that 
participate in the Spell-a-thon will receive a green ribbon. 
 
GRADE LEVEL CLASSROOM PRIZES – The class in each grade level that has the highest average 
will receive a Bronco Buck (five Dino Dollars) to spend at the school store. 
 
INDIVIDUAL GRAND PRIZE WINNERS – The student in each grade level (K-5) that collects the 
most money will receive a $20 gift card to Borders Book Store. 
 
CLASSROOM GRAND PRIZES – The class that collects the most money school-wide will receive a 
Class party.   
 
Winners will be announced and prizes awarded during the WEEK of March 1, 2011.   


